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10th May 2024 
 
Dear New Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted that your child will be joining Flyford Flavell Primary School in September 2024 and look forward to 
welcoming your family into our school. We aim to put children’s needs at the heart of the transition process so that 
they quickly feel they are a valued member of our school community.    
 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 6pm New parents information evening 

Monday 17th June 2024 2.45-3.15pm Storytime with Miss Short (drop off and collection from playground, 
parents may wait in our grounds and will have refreshments 
available) 

Monday 24th June 2024 1.30-3pm Reception afternoon (drop off and collection from playground) 

Tuesday 1st July 2024 1.30-3pm Reception afternoon (drop off and collection from playground) 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024 12.30-1.30pm Please come and join our staff for a family picnic – siblings, 
grandparents all welcome 

Wednesday 4th & Thursday 5th September 2024 
8.55am – 11.45am 

Morning in Reception (drop off and collection from playground) 

Friday 6th September 2024 8.55am - 1.15pm Morning in Reception and stay for lunch (drop off and collection 
from playground) 

w/c Monday 9th September 2024 Full time in Reception class – children enter building at 8.45am, pick 
up 3.25pm from playground 

Miss Short is already a frequent visitor to Pippins Pre-school.  If your child does not attend Pippins Pre-school, please 
could you email the name and address of your current provider as Miss Short will be visiting all other settings over the 
next few weeks to meet the children and talk to staff. 
 
Useful Links:  
 
New Parent Welcome Pack: https://www.flyfordflavellprimaryschool.com/new-parent-welcome-pack/ 
 
We have enclosed several admission forms for completion and would ask that these are completed and returned by 
17th June 2024. 
 
Whilst starting school is an exciting time, it can also cause some concerns for both parents and children. With this in 
mind, please remember that we have an open-door policy, so please do call or email with any queries no matter how 
big or small.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rosalind Bennett  
Headteacher 
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